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OFFICIAL 

Karoonda Highway Upgrades 
Project update 
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is undertaking approximately 75 
kilometres of pavement widening and shoulder sealing work between Pilchera Bore Road and the Murray 
Bridge Township. 

This $10 million project is jointly funded (80:20) by the Australian and South Australian governments to 
deliver essential safety upgrades and improvements along the Karoonda Highway.  

These works will include: 

• shoulder reconstruction and sealing; 
• curve widening; 
• drainage extensions; and 
• road resurfacing. 

Works commenced in January 2022 and are being undertaken from 6.30am to 5.30pm, seven days a 
week. Completion is expected in mid-2022, weather permitting.  

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place. Road users are asked to 
please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed 
limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice 
provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call                      
1300 794 880 or email: dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 
 
The Department appreciates your cooperation and patience while these important works are carried out. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
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